
Ellie D for her involvement in Shine this week - well done Ellie! 

 

  
 

Nutgrove Star Awards of the Week 
 

YEAR GROUP Award Winners 

Reception Pippa Mason Sam 

Y1 Joseph Aaliyah Max 

Y2 Harlen Freddie Isabella 

Y3 Eliza Zachary Olivia M  

Y4 Millie C Luke Hanna 

Y5 Lola Esmae Ava 

Y6 All of Year 6 have been fantastic this week! 

 
Our Christian Value for this half term is Generosity 

 

 

Headteacher’s Awards 
Lawrence, Wynter and Thomas – Reception 

 
 

Shine Awards 
Gracie, Georgiana, Emily, Sophie, Harry, Joe, and Enzo. Who, despite having 
SAT’s all week have cheerfully and enthusiastically led SHINE at lunchtime. 

They have certainly given their ‘Best, Always, Everywhere’ 
 

 

   N E W S L E T T E R 

Friday 12th May 2023 

 

LOVE  HOPE  RESPECT 

 
‘My Best, Always, Everywhere’ 

 

 



NOTES FOR PARENTS 

Just a reminder that personal items such as; toys, teddies and football cards etc are NOT to be 

brought into school.  
 

• 15TH May - KS2 Music Through the Ages Workshop 

• 24th May - John Wesley Service by year 5  

• School is closed week beginning 29th May. 

• School re-opens Tuesday 6th June 

• 7th-9th June - Year 6 residential  

 

‘Living life in its fullness’ at Nutgrove 

 

                                                    
 
 

 

 
 
 
Well-done to Maya (Y5)  
whose team won at  
2023 Junior Football 
Festival  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

            
 
 

After a tough week of SAT’s our Year 6 were able to 
enjoy some ice-cream, provided by the PTFA. 

 

 
 

Across school on Friday afternoon, many of us took part in a live event to 
mark Eurovision. This was organised by The School's EuroConcert 

It was a free virtual LIVE concert for schools hosted by Resonate and the British Council 
We listened to the premiere performance of 'Don't Judge a Book', a song for Eurovision written by 

pupils at All Saints' Catholic Primary School featuring musicians from the Royal Liverpool 

Philharmonic Orchestra. 
The children in Upper Key Stage 2 have also tried to predict who tomorrow's winner might be! 
In June we will be hosting our very own Eurovision event - Super Vision. Details to follow! 



Safeguarding 
 

 
 

 
PE TIMETABLE MAY 2023 

Monday Year 1 
Tuesday Year 6 
Wednesday Years 4 and Year 3 
Thursday Year 4*** and Year 5 
Friday Reception and Year 2 

 
The timetable for additional PE sessions on Thursday is as follows: 
 

 
 

Thursday 25.05.23 Year 5 

Prayer of the Week 

Dear Father in Heaven, 

Thank you for being with Year 6 this week as they had their SAT’s and please keep us all safe this weekend. 

Let us be able to enjoy the sun, as Summer skys start to show. 

Amen  



ATTENDANCE 
 

✓ This week the class with the highest attendance is Year 6 class with 100% 

✓ This week the whole School's attendance is 98.5% 

✓ The whole School attendance so far this year is 95.1% 

✓ National Average so far this year is 93.7% 

Community 
What's on – Thatto Heath Library 
NEW – Parent's Social Time Monday 15th May (every 3rd Monday of the month) 10.30- 12 
A friendly coffee morning to meet with other local parents to chat and share ideas 
Fond Memories Session Thursday 18th May 2.30 pm 
A chance to talk about times gone by and look at artifacts to aid a wonderful discussion of times gone by 
Half-term Craft Friday 2nd June 2.30 pm – 3.30 pm 
Pirates and Princess crafts and treasure, fancy dress welcome 

 
A massive thank you for the food that has been generously donated to our food bank. 

The Foodbanks are still needing help, so we as a school will be continuing in this cause. Any 
donation can be brought into school. 

Thank you 

 

 


